
Dear residents of GWL Terrein, 

My name is Tiffany Khuu, I am a Master’s student of Ur-
ban and Regional Planning at the University of Amsterdam. 
In my research, I am conducting a number of interviews on 
how birds are included in cities, and I would love to hear 
your thoughts and opinions about birds on this site, of the 
bird nesting spaces on the sides of the buildings, and of liv-
ing in this eco-area. 

I am kindly seeking volunteers for short meetings (max 40 
minutes) to ask a few questions about your thoughts and 
opinions. No knowledge of birds or eco-developments are 
required. I would be also happy to better explain the content 
of my research.

If you are available, please contact me at tiffany.khuu@stu-
dent.uva.nl or at +31 06 1403 5142.

Warm regards, 

Tiffany Khuu

MSc Student 2017-2018 Universiteit van Amsterdam 
Urban and Regional Planning (Planologie)


